










            Saint John the Baptist 50 Plus Club  
 

                                  New members, please come and join us! 
                    
 

             Christmas Luncheon 
Tuesday, December 4 at 1:00pm 

La Piazza in Allentown 
$25.00 per person 

 
This is always a joyous time of year for us to gather and to 
enjoy camaraderie and the lavish feast.  All new members 
are welcome!  Please call Bill Kristoff at 609-259-8861 if you 
have not signed up for reservations. 

 
POINSETTIA SALE  
THIS WEEKEND 

TO BENEFIT 
 YOUTH CONFERENCE TRIP 

 
 

Poinsettias will be sold after all Masses this weekend in the 
Church Hall to benefit our trip to the 2019 Steubenville 
Youth Conference.  Thank you as always for your generous 
support!  

 
2019 STEUBENVILLE YOUTH CONFERENCE 

June 14-16, 2019 
Franciscan University of Steubenville 

 For Current Students in 8th-12th Grades 
     A non-refundable deposit of $40 is required ASAP 
Any reservation received after October 30, 2018 will not 
guarantee a spot on the trip, but please contact Maria for 
current availability. The total price of $212.00 can be re-
duced by helping during fundraising events. If you have any 
questions please reach out to Maria Pillar by call/text at 
(609)903-2377. 
 

ONLINE GIVING IS GROWING! 
 

Online Giving is a fast, easy and secure way to make auto-
matic, regular and one-time donations from your bank or 
credit/debit card account using your phone, ipad, laptop or 
computer! This option costs you nothing and provides ad-
vantages to you and our Parish.  Many of our parishioners 
have signed up and use this convenient option each week. 
 

To sign up, please visit www.StJohnRomanCatholic.org  

            SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 
           Saint John the Baptist Conference      

             president1svdp@gmail.com 
 
 

Next meeting: Wednesday, December 5, 2018 
    7:00pm in the Church Hall 

New Members are always welcome! 
 

     Today as we celebrate Christ the King, may we open the 
doors of our hearts so wide that we may listen to the voice 
of Jesus calling us to help build His kingdom here on earth. 
This month, through your gifts, the Society of Saint Vincent 
de Paul was able to bring God’s kingdom of love and mercy 
to families, providing food, utility and rental assis-
tance home repair funding, as well as other bills. 
May God continue to bless you and your loved ones!      
     Thank you for your continued, generous support of the 
Society’s mission in support of our brothers and sisters in 
need.  May God continue to bless you and your loved ones.                                    
We are a 501c3 non-profit organization and gifts are tax 
deductible. Anyone needing the support of the Society or 
anyone wishing to donate, please call the Parish Office. 
   

          Help the St. Vincent de Paul Society! 
 Help the Poor!   

No Cost Perpetual Fundraiser           
 

Gift cards will be available after all weekend Masses 
Next weekend: 12/1 & 12/2 

  

Don’t forget those last minute “Stocking Stuffers” ! 
Gift cards are also for sale in the Parish Office  

and for pre-order at:  president1svdp@gmail.com 

SCHEDULE FOR DECEMBER 1-2, 2018 

 

ALTAR SERVERS 
Dean of Servers, Mr. Paul DeGrazia: 

pdegraz@optonline.net 
 

Saturday, December 1 
     5:15pm    Madison Sacco, Samantha Zebrowski,  
                                     Bryce Goodwin 

Sunday, December 2 
   9:00am      JP & Michael Accardi, Abby Beruck,     
  Patrick Murphy, Preston Degrazio 
   
  11:00am     Braeden DeGrazia, Vincent Fyfe,  
  Nikolas & Stefan Ranisavljevic 
 

LECTORS 
Saturday, December 1 

    5:15pm                      Pat Gruca 
Sunday, December 2 

    9:00am          Robert DeLuca 
   11:00am                   Pat Gervasoni 

  
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 

 

Saturday, December 1 
   5:15pm      Bob & Kathy Dizsler, Pat Gruca,  
       Malcolm Ezennia          
     Sunday, December 2 
   9:00am      John Pitonyak, Ray Robb,  Dan & Mary Lynn 
  Nazzaro  
  11:00am      Bob Phillips, Dot & Dick Kober, Jeanne     
  Hepp 



    

Save the Date, 
Save a Life! 

 

    
2nd Annual “Joe-Bob Gruca Memorial Blood Drive”  

      
Saturday, December 8, 2018                                                                

10:00am to 3:00pm   
 Saint John the Baptist Church Hall                                                                     

 
To schedule a donation:                                                                   

Log on to: www.redcross.org/blood 

Trail Life USA is a Christian Outdoor Adven-
ture, Character, and Leadership Program for boys 
and young men.  
 

Saint Vincent DePaul Parish has chartered a Trail 
Life USA troop. This program is open to boys 
grades K — 12. It is arranged in 3 levels: Wood-
lands Trail (K-5), Navigators (6-8) and Adventur-
ers (9-12). Troops will meet on Monday nights 
twice a month. The focus of our adventures will 
be outdoors with activities such as camping, rock 
climbing, fishing, hiking, and various outdoor 
skills. 
 

The Trail Life Mission is to guide generations of 
courageous young men to honor God, lead with 
integrity, serve others, and experience outdoor 
adventure.  
 

For more information please contact Ed Feltz at 
flazz1@gmail.com or call 732-397-6667 

Saint John the Baptist Roman Catholic Church 
 

CHRISTMAS  
SUPER 50/50 DRAWING 

 

Tickets $5.00 each 
 

1st Place: 20% of total 
2nd Place: 15% of total 
3rd Place: 10% of total 
4th Place: 5% of total 

 

Drawing Sunday, December 23, 2018  
10:00am in the Church Hall 
(winner need not be present to win) 

 
Tickets will be mailed to all parishioners 
and will also be available during Advent 

after our weekend Masses, 
in the Parish Office, 

 and at our December 14 Christmas Village event! 
 

Call 609-259-3391 for more information 



 
Office of Religious Education 

 
Greetings in Christ!  As your Coor-
dinator of Religious Education, I 
want to thank all of you who have 
given your support to our ever-
growing program!  If you would 

like to find  help with our Religious Education program, 
kindly send an email to me at sjbreled@optimum.net.  
Thank you and may God bless you! -  Mrs. Lauren Walters 

 
First Reconciliation 

 

Please keep all of our second grade Religious Education 
children in your prayers as they prepare to receive the Sac-
rament of Confession for the first time on December 11. 
May Almighty God bless them and their families. 

  
 
 
 
 
 

EVERY  SATURDAY! 
Please join us in the Church Hall next Saturday morning. 

 
 

♦ 6:30 AM - Breakfast and Fellowship 
♦ 6:55 AM - Welcome and Announcements 
♦ 7:00 AM - DVD Presentation 
♦ 7:30 AM - Small Groups 

Is God Calling You 
to the Fullness of the Catholic Church?  
Join us!  Our RCIA Program has begun! 

      

     Now is an exciting time to be welcomed into the fullness 
of the Catholic Church!  If you or someone you know is 
thinking about entering the Catholic Church, or perhaps 
was Baptized but never received the Sacraments of Holy 
Communion and/or Confirmation, please contact Vince 
Gelsomino at the Parish Office at 259-3391 for information 
about our Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults Program.  
 

     Participants meet throughout the fall and winter and will 
have the opportunity to receive the Sacraments of Baptism, 
Holy Communion and/or Confirmation during the Easter 
Vigil Mass on Saturday, April 20, 2019. 

 Follow us on Facebook and Visit our Webpage! 
 

We invite you to follow us on Facebook at St. John’s Church for 
information and pictures from all our events!  Be sure to also visit 
our Parish webpage, www.StJohnRomanCatholic.org to purchase 
tickets to events, and for all of the latest news, information, Parish 
bulletins, our Parish Store and more! 

November: The Month of the Holy Souls 
 

Requiem aeternam dona eis, 
Domine, et lux perpetua luceat eis. 

Requiescant in pace.  Amen 
 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, 
and let perpetual light shine upon them.   
May the souls of all the faithful departed, 

through the mercy of God, rest in peace, Amen. 
 

Throughout November, Holy Mother Church asks us to 
offer sacrifices and prayers for the remission of debt in-
curred by those faithful departed souls whose sins were al-
ready forgiven.  In order to assist these souls, we will re-
member the names of the deceased that are noted on the 
back of the All Souls Day envelope for the entire month of 
November.  All Souls envelopes were mailed to parishion-
ers and are also available at all of the Church entrances.   

Saint John the Baptist Church: Choir News 
 
 

 

The Aquinas Young Men's Choir 
Young men ages 13 through 30 

 

       Sings: 5:15pm Mass of the 2nd and 4th Saturday 
       Rehearsals: Thursday 5:15pm-6:15pm in Church Hall 
                           2nd & 4th Saturdays 4:00pm-5:00pm 
All young men, teens through twenties, are invited to join! If 
you are interested in joining, please email Music Director 
Peter Carter at sjbmusicdirector@gmail.com. 
 

Schola Cantorum of Saint John the Baptist 
Men and women ages 14 and up 

 

       Sings: 12:30pm Sunday Mass & 7:00pm Holy Day Masses 
  Rehearsals: Thursdays 7:15pm-9:00pm in Church Hall 
         Sundays 10:45am-12:15pm in Altar Rosary Rm 
 

NEW!  There are currently two openings in the alto section 
of the Schola Cantorum. If anyone is interested in joining 
the Schola Cantorum please do not hesitate to contact Di-
rector Peter Carter at sjbmusicdirector@gmail.com 

Saint John the Baptist Church 
 

First Friday  
Divine Mercy Service 

 
Friday, December 7, 2018 

3:00pm  

 
We will honor Our Lord by 
praying the Chaplet of Mercy 
during the hour of Divine 
Mercy.  
 
 

 

All are welcome to join us in the Church! 



Saint John the Baptist Roman Catholic Church  
Sponsored by the Knights of Columbus Council 7333 

 

BLESSING OF THE NATIVITY  
AT THE NEW JERSEY STATEHOUSE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 1, 2018 
10:30AM 

NEW JERSEY STATE HOUSE 
WEST STATE STREET, TRENTON, NJ 

 
ALL ARE INVITED! 

FREE PUBLIC PARKING 
 

 

What a wonderful way to start the Christmas Season! 
 

“Keep Christ in Christmas” 
 

 



The Night Begins with Christmas Tree Lighting 
Friday December 14, 2018 

6-10pm 



The Church of Saint John the Baptist invites you to join us for the 

2019 March for Life in Washington, D.C. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Friday, January 18, 2019          7:00am—9:00pm 
$20.00 per adult  

$5.00 for youth 13-17  
(children 12 and under are free) 

♦  2 buses will be going!  Buses will leave Saint John the Baptist Church at 7:00am.  Breakfast included. 

♦  Arrival at Shrine of Immaculate Conception in Washington, D.C. by 11:00am  

♦  Metro pass included for transfer from Shrine to National Mall for Rally and March 

♦  The March for Life begins at the National Mall and travels up Constitution Avenue to Supreme Court  

♦  Breakfast and snacks on buses will be provided; the buses will stop on the home trip for dinner. 

♦  The buses will depart from Washington, D.C. at 5:00pm.  Expected arrival home at 9:00pm. 

Complete the form below, detach and place in the collection basket or mail with your payment.  We expect 

these buses to sell out quickly.  Only 100 total seats are available! Reservations will be filled in order received.   

2019 March for Life, Washington, D.C. 
Church of Saint John the Baptist Bus Reservation Form 

 
 

Name:                   

Address:              

               

Phone:            Email:         

    Number of  Adults @ $20.00/ea:                      

    Number of  Youth ages 13-17 @ $5.00/ea:                

    Number of children (12 and under free):       
          

Total enclosed:       (make check payable to  “ St. John’s Church”) 
 

Please detach and place in the collection basket or mail this form with payment to:   

St. John the Baptist Church - March for Life, 1282 Yardville-Allentown Rd, Allentown, NJ  08501 


